Julie Enea

Subject: FW: The Veranda
Attachments: NRF - Operation Open Doors - Checklist.pdf

From: Izamar Hook

Date: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 at 1:32 PM
To: "Colleen A. Isenberg"

Subject: The Veranda

Greetings Colleen,

Thank you for your invitation to the AdHoc committee. | hope to be able to provide input and insight as we consider
reopening retail and dining in Contra Costa County.

| would share with your office a guide that has been designed by the National Retail Federation “Operation Open
Doors”. They have created a program that has become a great working document for Developers and retailers
reopening their shopping centers.

| hope this is helpful to your team.

Thank you,

Izamar Hook
General Manager

CENTERCAL PROPERTIES, LLC Creating Value for Retailers and Communities

Concord, CA 94520

http://www.shoptheveranda.com
http://centercal.com/






